
8. ANTI-POVERTY SERVICE UPDATE

The Committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated)
by the Head of Finance and Property Services detailing the work
undertaken by the Anti-Poverty Service from April 2020-March 2021.

The Committee was invited to note:-

1. The Anti-Poverty Service provision in the ward; and

2. The impact provision was having in terms of supporting the outcomes
of the Community Planning Partnership’s Anti-Poverty Strategy 2018-
23.

Decision

To note the terms of the report.


